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To acquire knowledge, one must study; but to acquire wisdom, one must observe. ~ Marilyn Vos Savant 
 
Peadiatric Short Stay Unit 
Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to launch a Paediatric Short Stay Unit . The goal of the unit  is to place 
patients based on acuity of their condition or procedure in the right place being cared for by the right care  
provider who has the knowledge, tools and resources to safely and efficiently provide Outstanding Care—No 
Exceptions!. The Unit will operate Monday – Friday -0800-1500 on 3 East at the Met Campus. Patients will 
arrive at WRH  Emergency Department and be triaged /sorted (stable or not stable).  
Running from Cancer 
The 6th Annual Run from Cancer will take place on July 24th at the Tecumseh Arena. The event includes a 
half marathon, 5km and 10km run/walks and a 1km Disney Dash. Registration is now taking place. Forms are 
available at the WRH Foundation office (ext. 52656) or the Cancer Centre Foundation office (ext. 58506).  
Dine at O’Maggio’s Kidare House 
Students from the Odette School of Business have organized a fundraiser to be held at O’Maggio’s Kildare 
House (1880 Wyandotte St. E.). on Monday, July 18, 2011. Dine at the restaurant between 6 and 10 p.m. that 
evening and a percentage of food sales will be donated to the Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation. To 
make your reservation, or for more information, contact (519) 974-7316.  
Tuition Reimbursement 
Reminder—the deadline for tuition reimbursement for WRH staff is August 1, 2011. If the course begins 
during the months of September 1 - December 31, 2011, your application (approved by your Manager) 
must be submitted to Learning Resources no later than August 1, 2011.  
Rainbow Run 
Windsor Regional Hospital is teaming up with the local Pride organization in hosting the 2nd annual Rainbow 
Run. It is a 5km Walk or Run taking place on Sunday, August  7, 2011 at Dieppe Park.. Registration is $28 
and all participants receive a t-shirt. There are prizes for every age category and great door prizes. Proceeds 
support Pride and  the Cornerstone of Caring  project. For more information visit www.rainbowrun.com. 
Racing the Vine Raffle 
Tickets are available for the annual Racing the Vine raffle. Tickets are $2 or 3 for $5. Prizes include a year of 
free spa services, a basket of local wine, a Niagara getaway and a Garmin watch. Tickets can be purchased in 
the Foundation office ext. 52449.  Proceeds support the Cornerstone of Caring . Racing the Vine will take 
place on September 17, 2011 with the raffle occurring September 24th.   

 
Did you know?  

 Guest Trays are available through “At Your Request” at the Met Campus. 
For $7, family members can enjoy a meal with their loved one in a patient room. 
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